
November 19, 2021 

 

In August, we shared with our staff and community that the Superintendent’s Facilities Master Planning Committee 

mentioned Desert Palms, as well as two other elementary schools, as possible locations for future repurposing. If 

you recall, no action was taken at the time. We also shared with you that we will keep you apprised of future 

discussions and action items so that our parents, staff and community can be actively involved in the process. 

Once we return from Fall Break, our Governing Board will hold a Study Session to review a timeline for consideration 

of next steps and further discuss the information previously shared by the Facilities Master Planning Committee. 

During a Study Session, there are no recommendations for repurposing, no voting items and no action will be 

taken. Study sessions are informal discussions between district leadership and Board Members to spend time 

engaging around a particular topic that may require further study. 

We are committed to transparency and will provide you with an update in early 2022. If you have questions, please 

reach out to your school principal.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Dr. Carter Davidson     Mr. Kevin Molino 
Chief Student Services Officers    Chief Technology & Operations Officer 


